Metamora Area Chamber of Commerce MEMBERSHIP MEETING

April 12th, 2017 @ 12:30 p.m. E G Nicks Restaurant

The meeting was called to order by President Wes Wickham.

The members present included: Wes Wickham (MACC President), Robert Warren (MACC Vice President, Warren Designs), Kellie Cimini (Coventry Realty LLC), Mary Chris Foxworthy (Fox's Fiber Den), Jennell RaCosta (Cislo Title), Carole Porretta (Coventry Realty), Amber Johnson (Superior Travel Service)

Meeting Minutes: February 2017 minutes were distributed and accepted.

Treasurer's Report: The financial reports were submitted and accepted as recorded

Membership: No Report at this time.

Executive Director Report: Mary Chris Foxworthy submitted a report with updates regarding Social Media and its current status. Welcome packs for new businesses and residents will be assembled and available for distribution at Design Works. New events and "Chamber Mixers" are being created by Mary Chris and will be presented to the board for approval when completed.

MAYDA Report: No Report at this time.

Metamora Country Days: The 2017 annual event is still in the planning phase with the first general meeting to be held on Wednesday, April 26, 2017 at Wes Wickham's home at 6:00 p.m.

Metamora Car Cruise: No Report at this time.

Old Business: No report at this time.

New Business:

Meeting adjourned

Respectfully submitted by Kellie Cimini